
SUNFLOWER COMPETITION 2024

We are excited to announce the return of the incredibly popular

Hursthead sunflower growing competition! Who will be crowned this

year's Hursthead Infant School champion Sunflower Grower?

It is time to get out in the garden to see who can grow the tallest

sunflowers. Last year saw some giant entries! There will be prizes and

certificates for the tallest sunflower as well as the best entry in each

class.

For £3.00 you will receive a packet of seeds, growing instructions (it’s

really simple, requiring very little expertise or equipment), as well as

details on how to share your sunflower pictures for judging.

To join in, please fill in the google form by FRIDAY 26TH APRIL and

your seeds will be sent home via book bags the following week.

https://forms.gle/9VgFZiswx8PutMH89

When you have completed the form, remember to make payment

directly (bank details can be found at the bottom of this letter) using

payment reference: SC [CLASS NUMBER] [CHILD’S SURNAME]

The winners will be announced in September but don’t worry if you are

moving to Juniors - you will still get your prize, if you win.

We really hope that you will join in. It will brighten up your garden,

create a source of food for the bees and help raise funds for the PSA.

Friends and family are welcome to join in so why not buy an extra

packet or two and have your own mini competition?

On behalf of the PSA

[Your contact details will be used to facilitate the organisation of this event and will be deleted once the event has

completed, in Sept 2024]
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